
 
 

 

 
 
 

 Little Heroes Newsletter – August 2024  

 
We hope you all had a wonderful summer!  

 
Please do let us know if there are any changes to your child's needs, such as medications and allergies or 

bottles and nap times. 
 

As the weather begins to get colder, please could we remind parents to bring in appropriate clothing for the 
changing conditions. We spend a lot of time outside and we need to stay safe from whatever weather comes 

our way! 
 

We also ask that you please label your child’s clothes, so we are able to identify them easier. 
Thank you 

 

This Month… 

Babies 

Babies have had a very fun month.  

We have been exploring lots of messy play and sensory play this month, babies have taken part in various tuff 
trays using foam, pasta, spices and various other materials to explore the textures. (utw)(pd)(cl)(ead) 

Babies have been doing some baking this month, making cornflake cakes, painting toast amongst other things. 
Well done for the wonderful sensory playdough babies created this month! You are so clever!(utw)(pd)(ead) 

We have also had lots of fun going on our walks and collecting leaves and twigs amongst other things in our 
local park. We then used what we collected in our trays and activities, feeling the sensations and exploring 
nature.(pd)(utw)(cl)(ead)(psed) 

A very big welcome to all our new friends that have joined us this month 😊 we hope you enjoy being a part of 

our little heroes family 😊 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Toddlers  

Toddlers have had a fun filled month 😊 

We have been exploring with a lot of sensations, doing sensory trays and exploring many different ways to 
paint with. Toddlers created flowers using forks, then made our beautiful pictures using paint rollers and 
paintbrushes.(pd)(psed)(ead)(utw)(cl) 

Toddlers have also been learning about letters this month, we have done letter puzzles, letter tuff trays and 
singing letter songs.(l)(ead)(cl)(p) 

We have had a few special days this month learning about different animals and we have had a great time 
learning to play tennis! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pre-school 

Pre-school had a fun month.  

We have been learning all about tomatoes and how they grow. We had one of our friends bring in their 

tomatoes they grew at home, so we had a taste 😊 we then explored all the different types of tomatoes there 

is and had a go at tasting them all. We begun by making our very own tomato plants using playdough, learning 

about the different components of a tomato plant and then making our very own pictures using cherry 

tomatoes and paint, then making our very own delicious tomato salad.(utw)(l)(cl)(pd)(psed)(ead) 

During P.E we have been learning all about tennis, all the different components of tennis and having a go at 

practicing ourselves with a lot of fun activities.(pd)(cl) 

Finally we have been having a look at the Olympics, exploring all the sports in the Olympics and having a go at 

making our own Olympic ring picture, making our own torches and creating our own medals.  

don’t forget to lookout for new school applications between now and September 😊 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are unsure of your child's Keyworker, please ask a member of our Little Heroes team. 

 

 


